Newspaper Article
The theatre adaption of Harry Potter and the Goblet of Fire is coming to Queens Theatre December of 2013! The play is based off of the famous movie with a couple twists. If you are a Harry Potter fan I highly recommend you see this. You can purchase your tickets on ticket master for a starting price of $80.  Don’t be surprised if this show is sold out because its bound to be a classic.
